

TRANSMISSION

# Alyth Newsletter

June 2024

The project has a dedicated website, please scan the QR code to be taken to he project website or use the following URL: ssen-transmission.co.uk/alyth



## Alyth substation reinstatement works continue to progress well with the drier weather.

Since the full energisation of the site earlier this year, the on-site resources have significantly decreased. Our current focus is on completing finishing touches and addressing snags across all areas of the site.

We were pleased to witness the return of the Alyth Ospreys, Harry and Flora, utilising the nearby nesting platform.

Reinstatement works have recommenced after over a month of downtime caused by heavy rainfall, which rendered it impossible for heavy machinery to manoeuvre soil around the site. Seeding of these areas with a speciesrich wildflower seed mix is scheduled for May 2024.

#### If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our Community Liaison Manager:

#### **Louise Anderson**

Lead Community Liaison Manager SSEN Transmission, 200 Dunkeld Road, Perth, PH1 3GH

**Tel:** 01738 341 975

Mobile: +44 (0) 7384 454 233 Email: louise.anderson@sse.com



### **Upcoming activities**

In the coming months, our focus will remain on completing the remaining tasks such as any defects/ snags in the substation, along with tidying up the perimeter of the platform.

The tree planting around the site has been delayed due to weather constraints on landscaping works and is now scheduled to be completed later this year. SSEN Transmission is preparing for the next phase of upgrading the Alyth substation to a 400kV voltage level, set to commence in Q2 2025.





ssen-transmission.co.uk



SSEN Transmission



SSEN-Transmission



SSETransmission